

## Illinois State Association of Counties

November 15, 2019

The Honorable JB Pritzker Governor State of Illinois 207 State House Springfield, IL 62706

Dear Governor Pritzker:

On behalf of the Illinois State Association of Counties (ISACo), I write to respectfully request that you sign Senate Bill 119 into law.

SB 119 includes important statutory corrections to ensure that the state and local governments are able to receive sales tax revenue generated from Internet transactions between Illinois residents and out-of-state retailers. ISACo supported the "Leveling the Playing Field for Illinois Retail Law" and SB 119 would amend that law to facilitate the intended sales tax collections.

ISACo appreciates your support for the "Leveling the Playing Field for Illinois Retail Law" and asks that you address the unresolved technical issues in the statute by signing SB 119 into law.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Respectfully,

Joe McCoy

Executive Director

Cc: The Honorable Heather Steans, State Senator

The Honorable Michael Zalewski, State Representative

Tiffany Newbern-Johnson, Deputy Chief of Staff for Legislative Affairs